
 
                                        
 
                     Terrie O’Connor Realtors       
                  Welcomes Karen Cantone       
                       
 Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors, is pleased to announce that Karen Cantone has 
joined the firm’s Allendale group as a Sales Associate.  
 
 A lifelong New Jersey resident, Karen has resided 
in Upper Saddle River for thirteen years. Her two 
children currently attend Northern Highlands Regional High School and 
Cavallini School. Karen’s business and residential experiences have made 
her extremely knowledgeable about all areas of the state from Northern New 
Jersey down to Cape May.  
 
 After working as an insurance adjuster and taking time off to raise her 
children, Karen pursued her love of real estate and joined Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors. Karen enjoys the personal satisfaction that comes from helping 
people find the home of their dreams. She looks forward to putting her 
expertise to work for her new clients. Karen Cantone can be reached at 
Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Allendale at (201) 825-0500 ext. 43.  


